
Good	Morning,
On	behalf	of	the	Town	of	New	Salem,	I	have	been	asked	to	respond	to	the	ACLU	public	records	request	for	any	information	pertaining	to	facial
recognition	in	the	town.		After	consulting	with	our	Police	Chief,	I	confirmed	our	Police	Department	has	not	been	approached	by	any	companies	dealing
with	facial	recognition	products,	the	department	has	no	plans	to	purchase	any	such	service	in	the	foreseeable	future,	nor	do	they	have	any	policies	or
procedures	pertaining	to	its	use.		

Please	feel	free	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.
Thank	you,
Nancy	Aldrich

--	
Nancy	Aldrich
Town	Coordinator,	Wendell	and	New	Salem
978-544-3395	Wendell
978-544-6437	New	Salem
newsalemwendell@gmail.com
This	institution	is	an	equal	opportunity	provider	and	employer.
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